
Allen  Backs  Expansion  at
MaineGeneral’s  Harold  Alfond
Center for Cancer Care
Allen Insurance and Financial has pledged $25,000 to the capital
campaign to expand the Harold Alfond Cener for Cancer Care, a
project made necessary by increasing patient need. “Access to
high-quality cancer treatment close to home is essential, and
this project will make a meaningful difference for patients and
their families in our community,” said Jill Lang, marketing
director at Allen Insurance and Financial. “We are sincerely
proud to support this project.”

This pledge reflects Allen’s deep-rooted commitment to community
well-being  and  support  for  health-related  initiatives.  An
employee-owned  company,  Allen  aligns  its  corporate  giving
philosophy to support organizations that enhance the health and
economic vitality of their region.

Pictured here are, at left, Martha Wentworth a member of Allen’s
Waterville business insurance team and Jill Lang, right, from
marketing director at Allen. With them is Nicole McSweeney,
Chief Marketing and Philanthropy Officer at MaineGeneral Health.
The  photo  was  taken  in  part  of  the  construction  zone  at
MaineGeneral’s  Harold  Alfond  Center  for  Cancer  Care.
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